Squadron Commander/Adjutants and Detachment Officers

Commander Wood has called a DEC Meeting to be held on Saturday November 14, 2020 at Post 72 in Alton.

There will be a lunch at Noon with the meeting to start promptly at 1 pm.

If the Squadron Commander and/or Adjutant cannot attend, please notify John Neylon, Detachment Adjutant at SALNHADJUTANT@HOTMAIL.COM but also send a Squadron Representative in their place.

This is all of us working together, not just your Detachment Officers.

This is also a particularly important meeting, especially if Covid-19 restrictions do not allow us to have our Mid-Winter Conference.